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"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do."
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COMING UP

Blood Drive June 23:
   .
TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER 
THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:
Carroll Sapp – 1987
“Buddy” Glascock – 1988
William Burnett – 1992
Remus James – 1994
Ron Marley – 1997
Cecil Vaughn – 2001
Billy Jo Sapp – 2004
Marvin Sappington – 2004
Arcie Sapp – 2005
Kenneth Nichols – 2006
Lahmon Wren – 2007
Joe Smith - 2009
Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009
Bob Sappington – 2010
Clifford Caldwell-2013
Mel Rupard-2013
Ernest Woods—2013
John Johnson—2013
Michael Dalton--2013
Jim Moore--2016
Carl Long--2016 
Don Jones-2017
Clay Austin-2017
Sharon Donley-2017
Ben Nieman- 2017
Nick Kimbler- 2018
Barbara Perry- 2018
Jacob Zagorac- 2019

Hey everyone! Here are some updates after the Ashland 
Optimist Board Meeting.

The Arcie Sapp Memorial Blood Drive will be held at the 
building Tuesday, June 23rd from 3:00-7:00 p.m. with the 
Red Cross. Please come out to donate blood if you can. Blood
donations is a safe activity, even during the pandemic, and is
very much in need since many blood drives were cancelled 
during the lockdown. 

The Ashland Optimist Board met in person last Thursday 
evening for the first time since March. Boys State has been 
postponed and Girl State has been canceled. The money we 
had donated for Girl's State was returned to us. Moser's and 
Veteran's United donated to our Foundation. After discussion 
of the rules that the Boone County Health Department has 
set, it was decided to continue not holding Bingo and 
Optimist breakfast meetings until after the 4th of July 
weekend, at least. At this point, only fifty players would be 
allowed in the building and that is not enough for Bingo to 
make any income. If you have any questions, please contact 
President Missy Bonderer or Secretary Barrett Glascock

Less than two weeks left for you to register the iMagine 
Virtual Optimist International Convention 2020 which will be 
held Saturday morning, June 27, and Sunday afternoon, June
28. Each session will be three hours long. You can attend 
group events, such as the opening ceremony and keynote 
address, as well as choose education sessions that you 
are interested in.  Our Eastern District Governor, Michael 
Boles, has announced that the district voted to cover the 
cost for any member who is interested. 

Letitia DenHartog


